(&3

Mr. Edgar Cano

Public Works - Director

2020 Asbury Avenue

Evanston, IL 60201

Re: Solid waste rate adjustment

Dear Brian,

This letter is in regard to the City of Evanston’s commercial solid waste and recycling contract with
Lakeshore Recycling Systems (LRS) — specifically as it relates to annual service rate adjustments.

Consistent with this contract, and subsequent meetings, LRS’ service rate will mature on November 1,
2023. City businesses and commercial properties will see an increase of 3.4% for waste and recycling

services.

This service rate increase was based on the difference of CPI between August, 2022 and August, 2023
from the CPI-U for the Midwest Urban Area.

If you feel this rate this rate is in error, please let me know at your soonest.

On behalf of Lakeshore Recycling Systems, | am grateful for the opportunity to continue servicing the
City of Evanston, and its residents.

If I can be of any more assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Municipal Manager
bkenney@Irsrecycles.com

5500 Pearl Street, Suite 300
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